
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press Release   

  www.pelham.ca |  20 Pelham Town Square, PO Box 400, Fonthill, ON |  905-892-2607 |  905-892-5055 

Town of Pelham Open During the Holidays 
 
The Town of Pelham is dedicated to delivering our residents, businesses and visitors the best possible 
service year-round and will therefore keep our offices open again this year during the holidays.  
 

Town offices will operate with regular business hours (8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m.) to ensure there is no 
disruption to our services.  

 

 
 

Please be advised that our offices will close December 24th at noon, and remain closed December 25th 
and December 26th, for the observance of Christmas Day and Boxing Day. Our offices will also close 
on December 31st at noon and remain closed January 1st for the observance of New Year’s Eve and 
Day.  
 

For any emergency situations outside of regular hours, which are related to water, sewer or road 
conditions, and where there is imminent danger to public or private property, please call 905-892-2607 
and follow the prompts or dial 905-734-0892 directly. 
 

For all other non-emergency requests, please visit pelham.ca and send us a “Public Service Request”.  
 

Have a safe and happy holiday season! 
 

 
For additional information, please contact:  
Dave Augustyn, Mayor    Darren Ottaway, CAO 
(905) 892-2607 ext. 317    (905) 892-2607 ext. 318 
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